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Dear parents and carers, 

This week saw all year groups back in school. The children have settled well and are enjoying their lessons. It is lovely to 

hear laughter and chatter echoing around the school. It brings a sense of normality! 

In Bubble One, children have been learning about slugs and snails. The wet weather has helped! Our new Bubble Two’s 

topic this week, has been nature. They have written some lovely nature poems, made wind chimes and have been 

applying their maths skills to solve mysteries. In Bubble Three, the children have been reflecting on the past and setting 

goals for the future, through creative activities. 

Messages/Adverts from External Organisations 

Getting Ready for School – a message from Bucks NHS School Nursing team 

In response to requests from parents, carers, pre-schools and primary schools in Buckinghamshire, Bucks NHS School 

Nursing has launched a “School Readiness” service.   

Our shared aim is help prepare children who are starting school in September so that they can look forward to a 

healthy, happy school life right from the first day. 

The website includes lots of useful information and advice, a ‘school readiness’ checklist and a means by which you can 

refer directly to the School Nursing service if you are looking for additional support.  All correspondence via the website 

is confidential and data protection compliant. 

The address for the School Nursing website is https://www.buckshealthcare.nhs.uk/School-nursing/. There they will find 

a link for ‘Getting Ready for School’. 

We hope you find the service helpful. 

Jenny Chapman 
Head of Community Children & Young People Services 
Buckinghamshire Healthcare NHS Trust 

https://www.buckshealthcare.nhs.uk/School-nursing/


 

Kids Summer Technology Camp – Next Thing Education Camps Ltd 
Tech camp is here for Summer with all NEW activities!   
We are running on 3rd -  7st August and 17th- 21st August 2020 at St  John’s Primary School, HP27 0PL  from 
 9 am to 4 pm each day. 
  

Our technology camps are your child’s ticket to another world, with lots of exciting activities for curious 
coders, inventors and artists. Kids can learn how to program artificial intelligence robots, modify madness with 
Minecraft and even create their own digital app! The camps are designed to help children acquire in-demand 
skills from a young age, which will be needed for their future jobs market.  Simply put, it is the perfect place 
for them to push their coding skills even further and provides an unforgettable learning experience. 
  
Covid-19 safety – please watch our video to see how we are making our camps safe and secure this Summer: 

https://nextthing.shortcm.li/3FwpJk 
  

For a full list of activities and more information please see flyer attached. Spaces are limited due to social 

distancing and work on a first come first serve basis. To check availability or to enrol simply visit:  
https://nextthing.shortcm.li/1KsWv2 
 

https://nextthing.shortcm.li/3FwpJk
https://nextthing.shortcm.li/1KsWv2


 

 

 


